
 

 
Notice of Public Hearing 

Ironwood City Commission 

 
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Ironwood City Commission on 

Monday, June 13, 2022, beginning at 5:20 P.M., 213 S. Marquette Street, Ironwood, Michigan 
49938, Meeting will be held in the Memorial Building Auditorium.  

 

The City of Ironwood City Commission will hold a public hearing regarding AN ORDINANCE TO 
AMEND ORDINANCE NO. 523, BOOK 5, CITY OF IRONWOOD, CHAPTER 37 “MARIHUANA 

ESTABLISHMENTS”  The proposed text amendments include sec. 37-3 (adding definition for 
Marihuana Class A Microbusiness), sec. 37-5(b)(8) (adding “special land use”), sec. 37-10 

(adding “Class A Microbusiness”), and sec. 37-15 (adding “lettering limited to nine inches in 

height, no sandwich board or flag signs. Graphical signs require Planning Commission 

approval”). 
 

Interested persons will have the opportunity to be heard at the time and place in this notice.  No 
hearsay or individual surveys will be accepted as testimony; only written or oral presentation will 

be acknowledged.  Written comments can be submitted to the Ironwood City Commission, 213 S. 
Marquette Street, Ironwood, Michigan 49938, prior to the scheduled Public Hearing.  A copy of 

the proposed text amendment is on file and available for public inspection in the Clerk’s Office, 
Memorial Building, Ironwood, MI during normal business hours. Information can also be emailed 

to bergmant@cityofironwood.org . 
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